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(2)  School Admission Arrangements for 2009/10 - The Cabinet Member with the Children 

and Young People Portfolio introduced the report of the Director of Children’s Services 

(previously circulated) requesting that consideration be given to the Local Authority’s 

Admission Policy for 2009/10, together with the co-ordinated arrangements for all schools in the 

Borough.  The Co-ordinated Admission Schemes, for both primary and secondary schools, were 

appended to the submitted report. 

 

In response to a query raised by a Member, the Director of Children’s Services stated that 

records held by the Council were checked in order to verify the parental addresses given on 

school admission forms. 

 

RESOLVED - That the changes required to the local authority’s Admission Policy for 2009/10, 

as detailed in the submitted report, be noted and the Co-ordinated Admission Schemes for both 

primary and secondary schools, as appended to the submitted report, be approved. 

 

REASON - The Authority is under a statutory duty to consult and adopt an admissions scheme 

for both primary and secondary school places, for the academic year 2009/10. 

 

 


